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If you’re flying out of LAX the weekend of July 15-18 or have guests coming into town, a new airport webpage offers
suggestions for making sure your travel plans aren’t unceremoniously grounded by the 405 Freeway closure.

The page features links to resources including LAX FlyAway bus service from Van Nuys, Union Station, Westwood
and Irvine. It also suggests staying near the airport the night before your flight, particularly if you have an early
departure. In addition, it provides links to city and state traffic monitors.

To paraphrase the old ad, don’t leave home without checking it.
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